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Tlie Regional Executive Director 
DENR - MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L & S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

The ARD for Teclmical Services 

The OIC-PENR Officer

SUBMISSION OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATIO (FOI) 
3rd QUARTER MONITORING REPORT FOR CY 2022

□ OUTGO*f»C 
••IS NO._____

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated September 20, 2022 from the 
CENR Officer Efren L. Delos Reyes regarding the above-mentioned subject.

In this regard, please be informed that based on the submitted report there are thirty 
(30) clients who were provided of services of CENRO San Jose for die period of July to 
September CY 2022.

For infonnation and record.
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